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From:  Andrea Seuren, Vice President, Commercial Lines 

To: American Reliable Insurance Company®, Diamond State Group®, Penn-America  
Group®, United National Group®, VacantExpress.com®, and Collectibles Insurance 
Services Producers Writing Business in North Carolina 

Date: September 21, 2018 

Subject:  UPDATE: North Carolina ~ Bulletin in Response to Hurricane Florence 
 
 

Please share this announcement with your staff 
 

 
On September 17, 2018, the North Carolina Department of Insurance issued a 90-day disaster declaration 
that activates statutes allowing insureds the option of deferring premium payments that are due between 
September 17, 2018 and December 16, 2018. The deferral period is 30 days from the last day the premium 
payment may be made under the terms of the policy. 
 
The North Carolina Department of Insurance has added counties to this order. 
New Affected Counties: Bladen, Columbus, Cumberland, Duplin, Harnett, Jones, Lenoir, Robeson, Sampson, 
and Wayne 
Existing Affected Counties: Beaufort, Brunswick, Carteret, Craven, New Hanover, Onslow, Pamlico, and 
Pender 
 
This applies to both admitted and non-admitted business. 

Person to Contact 
If you have any questions, please contact your Underwriter. 

American Reliable Insurance Company® 
Diamond State Insurance Company® 
Penn-America Insurance Company® 
Penn-Patriot Insurance Company® 
Penn-Star Insurance Company® 
United National Insurance Company® 


